
Youth Ministry Ski trip 
7th & 8th Grade & High School 

When: Monday, January 21, 2019 

Time: 6:45 AM - 7:30PM 

Where: Grand Geneva Ski Resort  — Cost: $90 

Price includes lift ticket, ski or snowboard rental equipment,  

transportation and a beginner lesson. (Helmet is an additional $5)  

Everyone is REQUIRED to take a  lesson before skiing - no matter 

how good you are or think you are. 
  

IF YOU CHOOSE TO BRING YOUR OWN EQUIPMENT THE COST IS $80 

ALL MONEY IS  

NON-REFUNDABLE 

ONCE YOU HAVE  

REGISTERED TO  

ATTEND! 

We will meet at Most Holy Redeemer at 6:45AM to get situated and depart at 7AM.  We will not wait for those who 

are late.  Please be on time so that we will remain on schedule. 

 

We will return to Most Holy Redeemer approximately at 7/7:30PM (Due to traffic we cannot give an exact time).  

We will encourage your child to call you when we are 15-20 minutes away from MHR.   

Please try to be in the parking lot when the bus arrives to pick up your child.  
 

Everyone will be expected to stay on the bus until it is clean and presentable so we do not lose our deposits. 

WEDNESDAY JAN. 2, 2019 by 6 PM 

Please pick up a packet at the parish office (on/or after 12/12) and fill out ALL of the forms (both sides) place in an envelope with  

either cash or a check made out to Most Holy Redeemer.  Label the front of the envelope  

KIM MADONIA - YM SKI TRIP - FIRST AND LAST NAME OF PARTICIPANT.  

Return envelope with Geneva ski forms (Please do not bend any forms) to either parish rectory no later than:  

FORMS MUST BE RETURNED TO THE PARISH RECTORY! FORMS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED IF SUBMITTED ANYWHERE ELSE. 

BRING EXTRA MONEY FOR FOOD AND DRINK 

Drinks: $1.50 - $2.00  

Most food is between $6.00 - $10.00 

Food is above concession stand quality. There is ABSOLUTLY no food 

or drink on the bus! Grand Geneva does not allow outside food to be 

brought into the lodge. 

If we do not have enough adult chaperones by Monday morning (Jan. 7th) it will  

 result in denial of participant forms and cancellation of the trip.  If a parent or guardian 

 chooses to be a chaperone their child is automatically given priority acceptance of their 

forms.  If you are interested in chaperoning or have any questions please contact  

Kim Madonia via text, email or phone.  Thank you for your support & cooperation. 

Kim’s Cell phone/text: 708-275-8922  Email: youtharethefuture@hotmail.com 
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